

OHIO DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

CENTRAL OFFICE • 1980 WEST BROAD STREET • COLUMBUS, OH 43223 JOHN R. KASICH, GOVERNOR • JERRY WRAY, DIRECTOR

February 17, 2017

Dear Colleague:

Please be advised that the Ohio Department of Transportation (ODOT) is currently soliciting proposals from qualified firms to provide technical assistance, administration and oversight activities for the Ohio Rail Fixed Guideway System Safety and Security Oversight Program, in accordance with regulations issued by the Federal Transit Administration in 49 CFR, Parts 659 and 674 over the 2018 through 2019 state fiscal year timeframe.

All information related to this solicitation can be found on the ODOT Office of Transit website at: http://www.dot.state.oh.us/Divisions/Planning/Transit/Pages/What'sNew.aspx under "What's New", Ohio Rail Fixed Guideway System Safety and Security Oversight Program Request for Proposals, PT-18-1. Please download the information and forms, complete and return them as instructed in the RFP. Proposals must be received at ODOT by 3:00 p.m. on Friday, March 24, 2017. Hard copy packages will not be distributed unless requested.

If you have questions or wish to receive hard copies of the RFP and forms, please contact Brian Kummerer at 614-728-8916 or brian.kummerer@dot.state.oh.us.

Sincerely,

Charles Dyer Administrator Office of Transit

CD:bk